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Republished Insight: Now May be the Time to Ask Whether Your
Non-Profit’s Top Executive Should Have a Contract – 5 Key
Considerations
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This previously published firm insight authored by Erin Gibson Allen has been republished

in Employee Relations Law Journal.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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